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I am writing this email to express my view on changing Queensland abortion law. I
 strongly oppose any change to the existing law. As a former theatre nurse, I was
 traumatised by participating in the termination of pregnancy theatre lists in NSW in the
 mid 1970s. I was a trainee nurse, still a teenager and I dropped the suction jar on the way
 to emptying it. I will never forget those tiny broken pieces of human parts! Abortion
 affects medical staff as well as the women and their families. My family includes a
 grandchild with Down Syndrome and is enriched by her existence. Every human life is a
 precious gift and should be protected.
Yours sincerely
Joy Chegwidden
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